
-----Original Message----- 
From: albongo@aol.com 
Sent: Saturday, September 09, 2006 12:57 AM 
To: AB95 Comments 
Subject: Fwd: Information Disclosure Statement Rules 

Dear Mr. Bernstein: 
  
Attached is a pdf version of the comments that I sent you a short while ago in Word.  (My 
home printer ran out of ink at a most inopportune moment for printing on letterhead and 
scanning the comments into pdf.)  I would appreciate it if this more formal, but textually 
identical, version be the one that is included on the PTO website when the comments are 
published. 
  
I hope these comments are helpful in the finalization of the rules. 
  
Best regards. 
  
Bill Berridge 
  
  
  
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Albongo@aol.com 
To: ab95.comments@uspto.gov 
Sent: Fri, 8 Sep 2006 11:59 PM 
Subject: Information Disclosure Statement Rules 

Attached is a Word version of my comments.  A pdf version follows that I believe is better suited 
for presentation on the PTO website, but may not arrive on September 8 precisely. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
William P. Berridge 
Oliff & Beridge plc 
 












